
 

  

                 

 
 

      WELCOME TO THE UVMS DAILY BULLETIN! 
 

 

IF YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS REGARDING OUR ACTIVITIES, FEEL 

FREE TO CALL OUR MAIN OFFICE AT 223-8600, X24100.  WE WILL HELP 

ANSWER ANY QUESTIONS YOU MAY HAVE OR REFER YOU TO THE RIGHT 

PERSON IN CHARGE OF THE ACTIVITY.  HAVE A NICE DAY! 

 

  

                                                            
   

          

B DAY                                                                                                                                WEDNESDAY, DECEMBER 5, 2018 
BOOK FAIR (UVMS FOLLETT BOOK FAIR) – The UVMS Follett Book Fair will be during school hours December 3rd 
through December 6th and from 6:00pm until 7:00pm on December 5th and December 6th before our winter concerts.  This 
year gift cards are available for advance purchase!  Please see the following link; 
https://www.follettbookfairs.com/giftcards.html. 

COMPUTER LAB –   The Computer Lab Classroom 219 is available for students to use during Study Hall and 
Lunch periods.  You must have a pass from your teacher to work on your project, homework. 

HEALTH OFFICE –      ********ATTENTION PARENTS/GUARDIANS********** We currently have a TON of lost 
clothing!  If these clothing items are NOT claimed by the last Winter Concert date, December 6th, they will be 
donated.  The “Lost and Found” clothing will be placed on tables during our winter concerts.  Please label your coats 
and jackets with your name so we can return belongings that have been lost.  Also, if your child has borrowed an ice pack 
from the health office, please remember to return the ice pack when done with it.  REMINDER: Attention: Students – 
please do not text your parents saying you are sick or not feeling well.  Please go to the health office first and be 
seen by the nurse.  At that time you may call your parents.  Thank you!  

LIBRARY –    The Library is CLOSED all day today, (12/5).  The Library is OPEN after school today, (12/5).  
The Library is CLOSED after school on Fridays.  Reminder:  staying after school in the library is a quiet time for 
studying and doing homework.  Thank you. 

LOST AND FOUND ITEMS:   Please check in the Health Office or Cafeteria for a special Lost and Found box 
that may have any clothing items, water bottles or lunch boxes you might have lost.  Please label your coats and jackets with 
your name so they can be returned.  For other items such as; books, calculators, jewelry, eyeglasses, purses; you may check 
in the Main Office. 

MATH AND LEARNING LAB- Union Vale Middle School’s Math and Learning Lab is available during all periods.  
Students take advantage of this opportunity to receive extra help with your math and other subjects during the school day. 
See your teacher for a pass. All students must have a pass to attend the Math and Learning Lab. 



PTA – BOX TOPS FOR BOOKS –     The PTA has a program called Box Tops for Books.  Each coupon you 
clip will go towards the purchase of books for the UVMS Library.  Please visit boxtops4education.com for a complete list of 
participating brands.  Do your online shopping at boxtops4education.com and our school earns up to 8% on your purchases.  
Thank you for your support! 

RECYCLING CLUB -    The Recycling Club will meet on Thursday mornings during homeroom.  Homeroom 
representatives, please report outside the end of the Music Wing (in the hallway) at the beginning of homeroom.  We will go 
around and pick up your classroom’s recycling. 

SCHOOL STORE –      NOTE: The School Store is restocked!  Stop by and check out the new locker 
magnets, new ear buds, cool pens, highlighters and pencils are all here in time for the holidays.  The school store is 
located outside Room 113 and is open during homeroom.  Daily supplies such as pencils, pens, index cards and loose leaf 
paper are available along with fancy pens, decorations for your locker and so much more!  Stop by and check it out!  Contact 
Mrs. Jensen for more information. 
TOYS FOR TOTS – The US Marine Corp Reserve has once again started their “Toys for Tots” collection!  We are collecting 
new unwrapped toys through this Friday, December 7th.  Please drop them off in the “Toys for Tots” boxes in the UVMS 
front lobby.  Thank you in advance for your donation toys! 
YEARBOOK – Order your UVMS Yearbook today!  The 2018-2019 Yearbook order forms were distributed to students on 
Thursday, (11/8) during 9th period.  Yearbooks can be ordered on-line or with an order form.  If you use an order form, include 
a check payable to UVMS Yearbook, and drop off your order in the Main Office.  Yearbook order deadline is April 5, 2019.   
 
 

AFTER SCHOOL ACTIVITIES 
 

ANIMATION/MOVIE CLUB –  NOTE: The Animation/Movie Club is now FULL.  The Animation/Movie Club will 
meet after school on Wednesdays in Room 100 until 3:30pm.  Animation/Movie Club members are posted outside Room 100.  
Questions?  Ask Mr. Tall in Room 100 or Mr. Healy in Room 233. 

CHAMBER ORCHESTRA –  The Chamber Orchestra will be rehearsing after school today, (12/5) until 3:20pm with 
Mr. Harper. 

DRAWING CLUB –   NOTE: The Drawing Club is now FULL.  The Drawing Club will meet after school on 
Tuesdays in Room 208 with Mr. Rifenburg. 
JAZZ BAND – Jazz Band will NOT rehearse today, (12/5) after school.  We will meet next Wednesday, (12/12) for our post-
concert celebration.  Any questions see Mr. Stevens. 

JAZZ BAND II –  Jazz Band II will be meeting after school on Thursday, (12/6) until 3:30pm due to Thursday 
being our concert day!  Any questions see Mrs. Garabedian. 
LEGO LEAGUE –      Lego League will meet after school today, (12/5) until 3:30pm with Mrs. Decker in Room 214.  Any 
questions stop by and see Mrs. Decker.  



MATH COUNTS CLUB –   The Math Counts Club will be meeting after school today, (12/5) in Room 201 with Ms. 
Buonincontri.  

MEDITATION CLUB –   NOTE: The Meditation Club will NOT meet this week.  The Meditation Club will meet 
after school on Wednesdays with Ms. Caravello in the upstairs physical therapy room until 3:20pm. 

ROCK BAND CLUB –   The Rock Band Club will meet after school on Fridays in Room 109 until 3:30pm.  You 
MUST arrange for your own ride home Friday afternoon.  Any questions see Mr. Jackob in Room 109. 
SCRAPBOOK/CARDMAKING CLUB – Come make some holiday or other cards for friends and family or create a scrapbook 
of your memories!  We will meet after school every other Wednesdays in Room 239 with Mrs. Clark.  Our next meeting will be 
after school on Wednesday, December 12th.  No sign up needed! 

WINTER CONCERT 1 –  The UVMS Winter Concert 1 took place on the night of November 28th.  Great job to the 
UVMS 8th Grade Band, 8th Grade Orchestra and Jazz Band! 

WINTER CONCERT 2 – The UVMS Winter Concert 2 took place on the night of November 29th.  Great job to the 
UVMS 6th Grade Orchestra, 6th Grade Band and Fiddle Club! 

WINTER CONCERT 3 –  The UVMS Winter Concert 3 will take place on the evening of Wednesday, December 5th.  
The following groups will perform; Chamber Orchestra, 7th Grade Orchestra and 6th Grade Chorus.  The concert will start at 
7:00pm. 

WINTER CONCERT 4 –  The UVMS Winter Concert 4 will take place on the evening of Thursday, December 6th.  
The following groups will perform; 7th Grade Band, Jazz Band 2, 7th Grade Chorus and 8th Grade Chorus.  The concert will 
start at 7:00pm. 
WINTER CONCERT SNOW DATE – Our winter concert snow date will be Tuesday, December 11th. 

WRITER’S CLUB – The Writer’s Club will meet after school on Tuesdays in Room 109.  Come and explore the 
world of writing!  Have fun and see where your story takes you.  Any questions you may see Mr. Jackob in Room 109. 

 
 

AFTER SCHOOL SPORTS 
 

BASKETBALL (BOYS) –  The Boys basketball team will have practice after school today, (12/5) until 4:00pm.  
Any questions see Coach Fiedler. 
 



BASKETBALL (GIRLS) –   The Girls basketball team will have practice after school today, (12/5) until 4:15pm.  Any 
questions see Coach Iorlano. 
 

WRESTLING –   The Wrestling team tryouts/practices will be held after school today, (12/5) until 4:15pm.  Any 
questions see Coach Kelso. 
 
NOTE 1:  If you are uncertain if practice and/or game will take place due to the weather, you may call the Main Office after 
1:30pm for status.  The Main Office phone number is (845) 223-8600, extension 24100. 
 
NOTE 2:  There will be activity late buses departing UVMS at 3:30pm, Monday through Thursday and a sports late bus at 
4:15pm on Wednesdays, Thursdays and Fridays. 


